
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 1/27/2012 6:14:31 PM 
To: 'michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov' (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Monday Lunch 

Yes, Absolutely, 

From: Colvin, Michael [mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2012 05:53 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Monday Lunch 

Hi Brian 

Wanted to confirm that we are still on for lunch. Would it be possible to meet at noon (or even 
12:05) as opposed to 11:50? I got an 11:30 calendared. I have more time on the back end... 

Happy Friday! 

Michael 

Michael Colvin 

Energy Advisor to Commissioner Ferron 

California Public Utilities Commission 

(415) 355-5484 

michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.qov 
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